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BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

16 August 2022 
 

 
Dear Residents, 
 
The Book Club Talk by Graham Hall has been rescheduled for the 30th 

August 2022. 10 am tea and coffee bar open. 10.30 am talk starts. 

 
Best,  
 
Laurraine Lotter 
Chairman 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Evergreen Book Club Talk 

 by Prof Graham Hall 

Rescheduled for 30 Aug 2022 
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Reminder  
 

Prof Graham Hall 
 

To the Edge of the Universe, 
But are we alone? 

 
Tuesday, 16 August 2022 

10am for tea and coffee.10.30am Talk starts. 
 

 
 


